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Photography / Video Policy 

 
 
Stranraer Water Sports Association recognises the need to ensure the safety and welfare of 
children and vulnerable adults taking part in water sport’s activities. 
 
In accordance with the Stranraer Water Sports Association child and vulnerable adult 
protection policy we will not arrange for photographs, video or other images to be taken 
without the consent of the parents/guardians/carers of children or vulnerable adults. 
 
Stranraer Water Sports Association will follow the guidance for the use of images, a copy of 
which is available from the SWSA Welfare Officer. 
 
Stranraer Water Sports Association will take all steps to ensure that images are used solely 
for the purposes for which they are intended.  If you become aware that images are being 
used inappropriately you should inform the SWSA Welfare Officer or a member of the 
committee.  Any unnecessary or retained imagery will be disposed off in accordance with the 
DPA (1998) 
 

Parents/Guardians/Carers – if you chose for your child’s picture / video not to be taken 
and used by SWSA. Please inform the Chief Instructor in writing 

tom@stranraerwatersports.com 
 

Adult – if you chose for your picture / video not to be taken and used by SWSA. Please 
inform the Chief Instructor in writing tom@stranraerwatersports.com 

 


